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The SPCA Wildlife department is
one of the largest rehabilitation
centers in New York State. We
treat nearly 3000 sick, injured and
orphaned wildlife each year!

Wildlife Education teaches acceptance of
neighborhood wild life and raises aware-
ness of the vital link between humans and
all living creatures.
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